KORL

Honolulu, Hawaii

January 16, 1961

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
3663 So. Clark son
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This letter will verify your reception report of our station.
As you might' know, we have recently changed our call letters
from KKAA to KORL! We still operate on 650 KC with 10,000 watts
of power, and have self-supported 330 foot tower. As always, we

are glad to hear from our distant listeners.

Sincerely,
7y a% /EZE 1447

Aames R. Markham
Chief Engineer

650 on the dial - Hal Davis, Gen. Mgr. - Phone 95-236



